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Monday 16th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Covid -19

The Government is closely monitoring the spread of the virus and frequently updating information to schools and the public. For up to date information, we have placed the link to the government pages on our school website under the ‘Key information’ tab and find the ‘Emergency school closure’ tab. The link can be found below: 
· Updates on COVID-19: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
· Guidance for Educational settings: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19
It is possible that the Government will move towards a phased increase of measures to reduce contact and to encourage social distancing. This will most likely lead to Government directed school closures in the near future. We will adopt the advice from the Department of Education to support the Government’s Delay Phase to help protect staff & pupils; prevent an early school closure, and avoid widespread staff/student absence thus ensuring we can continue to educate students.  This includes:  
1.Continuing to educate your child about the importance of regular handwashing - we already have hand sanitisers and other hygiene measures in school, supported by visual prompts.     

2. Anyone [children; staff; parents; governors] with a new cough; temperature or viral symptoms should stay at home and not come into school for 7 days.  (To help our school family and community we would ask that everyone adheres to this and takes extra precautionary measures). 

3. All school trips, visits, fixtures, competitions and events will be reviewed on a case by case basis and parents will be notified via text and email should they be cancelled.  We have decided to cancel parents evening on Wednesday and will send an update on how your child is progressing this week. 
School Closure Arrangements 

The first time that schools will hear that we are closing will most likely come via the news; we will not get any advance notice of this decision. Any school closure will be communicated via text and email. 

We are planning for all teachers to provide learning resources for children across the school. All of this independent learning will be linked to the curriculum and online resources. If we need to close, learning can be sourced from class pages, online links or photocopied packs to take home. We would still also encourage your children to continue to read, practise spellings and go on Times tables Rockstars on a regular basis. 
Yours sincerely 
Tracy Boulter 
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